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February 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Uniform – wearing our logo with pride. 

As part of our academy expectations, children are required to wear the academy uniform.                             

We ask that children dress appropriately for the weather and in line with academy colours. Our academy 

uniform can be purchased from www.schooluniformdirect.org.uk or alternative local stores.                                                                      

 Trousers or shorts should be tailored and plain black 

 Skirts should be plain black and box pleated. Plain black pinafores can also be worn.  

 In the summer months blue gingham checked dresses can be worn, if preferred.  

 Please ensure socks are either white or black or black tights can be worn.  

 Footwear is to be plain black shoes or trainers. Trainers with additional colour should not be worn.  

 PE kit is the academy colour or kit consisting of the blue T-Shirt and sweatshirt and black tracksuit 

bottoms or shorts. Alternative sportswear is not permitted i.e. hoodies. 

 If you have any issues or queries regarding your child and their uniform, please do not hesitate to get 

in contact and we can discuss how we can best support you and your child.  

 Thank you for your continued co-operation and parental partnership in maintaining our standards – 

achieving excellence together.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Hahn 

Vice Principal 

http://www.schooluniformdirect.org.uk/

